
Projected Enrollment 2008/2009 
Computer Systems 

 
Scheduling is now taking place in all district high schools.  The present 9th and 10th 
graders are being surveyed to discover the level of interest in providing the Computer 
Systems Curriculum as both groups scheduled for 2008/2009 classes.  The numbers 
below represent a small number of responses because of the delays in scheduling due to 
weather and PSSA Testing.  Eisenhower and Warren Area High numbers are estimates 
based upon the numbers provided by Sheffield and Youngsville. 
 
 

 9th Grade 10 Grade 
Schools: Yes No Yes No 
Eisenhower High        ** listing incomplete  3  5  
Sheffield High 7 31 2 53 
Youngsville High 1 53 7 57 
Warren High              **listing incomplete 10  21  
Totals 21 84 35 110 

   
 
It appears that 21 present 9th graders and 35 present 10th graders are interested in the 
Computer Tech/Systems class. This is a combined total of 56 students interested in the 
class.  We anticipate a class of 8 in the am and 10 in the pm. 
 
The question becomes---  what enrollment number needs to exist for the class to move 
forward  to the planning stage?  


